
QUr NTER AMBULANCE SERVCTE

PO BOX 310
4T2MAIN STREET

QUINTER, KS 67752
785-754-2288

March 2,2016

Dear Committee Members,

On behalf of the Quinter Ambulance Service I am writing today to support the
Airport Project in Quinter, under the Gove County Healthcare Endowment
Foundation..

As the provider for Emergency Medical Services in Gove County, our organization
directly is affected by an airport in our community.

Patients can reach their much needed emergent care far more quickly through
the air then they can on land. Additionally, medical professionals can be flown in
and out for consults, satellite clinics, relief pharmacy, surgery...etc.

Having an airport in Quinter will directly impact the quality of emergL5ncy care
delivered to the residents in our county and Northwest Kansas.

Sincerely,

5-,4a^;
Service Director
Quinter Ambula nce Service
412 Main Street
Quinter, KS 67752


